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Dear Parents/carers, 

I have been informed today that two children in Year 6 have started with symptoms today 
and currently having a test.  Until we are notified of the test result, I have decided to close 
the Year 6 Bubble as of tomorrow Monday 11th January and will be asking the children to 
self-isolate.  This has been agreed with Mr. Dodgson, Chair of Governors.  As soon as I 
have any further news on the test result, I shall let you all know.  Children will be expected 
to all access our remote learning on Showbie.  

I appreciate this may cause some concern.  However, in line with the advice given, school 
will be open to all other year groups as normal tomorrow including siblings of those in 
Year 6. 

If the test is negative, then the children will be able to return to school on the following day. 
If the test is positive, then Year 6 will be closed for a period of time. 

 

What to do if your child develops symptoms of COVID-19. 

You should arrange testing for your child via https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronovirus-
covid-19-getting-tested or 111 nhs.uk or primary care. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Nicola Gomersall 

Headteacher   


